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Curriculum Focus

The children have been really interested in our "Changes" learning theme - there
has been great excitement watching our caterpillars change into butterflies. It
was a fantastic learning experience for children and we have all watched the

changes with fascination.
We have also been talking about changes that have happened, or may happen, in

our lives and the different feelings we experience as a result. 
We experimented with Skittles by adding water to them to see what would

happen.







 NURTURE, EMPOWER, SUCCEED

Buddy Bench

Our Buddy Bench arrived this week and the children
are very excited to begin using it. It will provide a

place for children to sit if they would like a friend to
play with.



Next Year's Class

In August, we shall have four year 2 children joining us - they will be visiting on
Friday 30th June and Thursday 6th July. Mrs Southam shall also be in on those

days and you will get the chance to meet her at the end of the day.

Staffing Update

Family Picnic
We would like to invite you to our End of Year Celebration Family Picnic on

Tuesday 11th July at 2.15pm. 



The children will be busy making all the yummy food for their families to enjoy
and the picnic will be held on the field (weather permitting) - all you need is a

picnic blanket and or chairs. 



Please let us know if you are attending. 



We are pleased to let you know that we have now appointed new staff members
in readiness for the new academic year.



MIss Laverick will be our EYFS Class Teacher and Mrs Southam will be our KS1

Class Teacher. Our new Learning Support Assistants are Miss Lawrence and Mrs
Richards.



Miss Thornley, our Office Administrator, shall be starting maternity leave at the
end of term and Miss Cooper shall be covering the school office full-time from

August. We wish Miss Thornley the very best of luck with her new arrival.



Mrs Wilkinson shall be leaving at end of the Summer term - we wish her well
with her new venture.








Attendance

Pupil attendance is currently at 97%. Thank you to all parents and carers for
ensuring that children are attending school regularly and on time.






Uniform

If your child requires logo jumpers or cardigans, these can be purchased from
the school office and we now accept card payments. 

Non-logo uniform can be ordered direct from the supplier:
https://www.castleprintwear.co.uk/products/school-shops/school-

essentials/school-essentials/classic-eco-sweatshirt--foxbridge-primary-/51608



We are now offering the opportunity for a uniform swap shop. If you wish to
donate any used uniform for other parents to utilise, please bring this to the

school office. 



Bag2school 

A polite reminder that anyone wishing to donate old clothes to please bring
these bagged to the office prior to the collection day on Tuesday 11th July. 

Term Dates

The final day of term is Thursday 13th July. The first day of the next academic
year is Tuesday 29th August 2023.

School Menu

There shall be a change to the school menu on the final week of term, as follows:



Tuesday 11th July - Sausages and mash



Wednesday 12th July - Seaside Special featuring flipper dippers or fishless
fingers, chips and beans/peas followed by ice lolly or shortbread biscuit



Thursday 13th July - We shall be making pizza and enjoying this for lunch




School Reports

Next week we shall be sending end of year reports home with your child.
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